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MEMORANDUM 

FOR : The Regional Executive Director 
MIMAROPA Region
1515 By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The ARD, Technical Services Division

The OIC, PENR Officer

MEMORANDA OF AGREEMENT (MOA) WITH DENR AND 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS (LGU) REGARDING FOREST 
LAND USE PLAN (FLUP)

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated February 03, 2023 of CENRO 
Sablayan with list of Forest land use plans (FLUP) of the LGU Municipalities within 
jurisdiction of the said office in compliance with the instruction in the forwarded 
Memorandum, dated December 28, 2022, of the Regional Executive Director, MIMAROPA 
Region, regarding above-mentioned subject. Indicated in the list of each Municipality the 
total area identified for Production and Protection Zones.

Likewise, CENRO Sablayan will be coordinating with the Local Government Units 
(LGUs) with regard to plan/s of the latter in the celebration of the Arbor Day. Also, the said 
office is requesting for an updated copy of the MOA that will be presented to the concerned 
LGU.

For your information and consideration.

For the OIC PENRO.

CELSO B. ALMAZAN^ 
Chief, TSD^W

TSD-CDS2/16/2023

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, 
Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 

Email : tsdoccmiun042@gmail.com
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